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DADLG  

We are offering 
some  

activities on zoom. 
 

You do not have to 
have your camera 

on to join in. 

 

Let us know what   
activities you would 
like to do and we will 
send you the link and 
make sure you have 
everything you need 

for the sessions. 

 

Don’t forget we still 
need to know the  
usual information 
when requesting  

places  - please see 
page 5 

 
 

 

Help us celebrate Chinese New Year, the ‘Year of the Ox’ 

We will deliver everything you need from craft activities to       
ingredients for your carpet picnic.  

Join our Zoom session to make Vegetable Spring Rolls on 
Thursday 11th Feb. at 2p.m. 

Zoom Carpet Picnic will be Friday 12th February at 3p.m.  

Have your hats ready to wear and Dragons ready to wave! 

                       

                          

 

Community Short Breaks Services:  

Connecting Families Together  

Activities Programme 2021  

Registered Charity 

Number 

1049610 

                                     

 You can join in with this activity at whatever level you feel 
comfortable with. Do the whole thing, from craft activities, 
to Zoom cookery to Zoom picnic—or just do the bits you 
want to!   

                                       
 

              Happy New Year!  

 
Chinese Themed 

Crafts 

 

Zoom Spring Roll 

Making—or follow the 

recipe in your pack 

 

Zoom carpet picnic 

with activities 

 

Let us know by Fri. 

5th Feb. at the latest 

so we can  order 
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We are reading books on Kindle. Download a free book of your 

choice or we will make some suggestions, then join us on Zoom to 

share what you thought of them.  

Let us know what books you like to read. Can be on your own or 

with your household. 

Please let us know if you would like to join in but do not have any 

technology. 

These sessions will be starting on Thursday 28th January 4pm  

 

Let us know if you would like to join in and 

we will send you the link.   

 

 

 

We will be starting our youth club back up on Zoom. 

If you would like to join in please let us know and we will 

send you the link. 

 

This group is aimed at  

teenagers and older  

members. 

                                                   

 The first get-together will be on  

Thursday 4th February at 4pm  
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Send your love in a card  or  pay someone a compliment with 

a Trophy card. 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to join in this activity please let us know 

which card you would like for each child in your house and 

we will send you everything you need . 

 

 

  

We have some story sacks ready with a 

book and activities. Would like to read one to other families 

on a zoom session? 

 

 Please let us know and we can send you a list of the story 

sacks we have for you to choose from. 
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Shake, Rattle and Roll Sing-Along  

Would you like to join in with some sing along Zoom           

sessions? 

Please let us know and we will provide the instruments for 

your family to join in. 

Join us on Tues 9th and Tues 16th March at 2p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Long Term Loan Sports 

Equipment 

We have some sports 

equipment for loan to our 

families.  

These include Swingball 

Set , Footballs, Balance 

Beams curved or straight. 

Pop up net. 

Please get in touch by 

email if you would like to 

borrow these. 

Watch Seb and Jordan on 

our social media for some 

activity ideas. 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmedia-cdn.tripadvisor.com%2Fmedia%2Fphoto-s%2F16%2F30%2Fbd%2Fa4%2Fhuge-play-frame.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.tripadvisor.co.uk%2FAttraction_Review-g776618-d6215589-Reviews-Krazy_Kingdom-Stanley_Co
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.galadurham.co.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2018%2F11%2FAladdin-800x300px.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.galadurham.co.uk%2Fgalapost%2Faladdin%2F&docid=tgkinwB2NJ6hfM&tbnid=jk0_M0RdNOTAxM%3A&vet=10ahU
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Information needed when requesting places  

Child/Young Person’s name 

Age  

Disability Type 

Village / Town 

Activity Name 

Number of Adult/Carer Places  

Number of Child/Young Person’s Places. 

Confirmation email will be sent if you are allocated places . 

You will receive an email if you are on a waiting list  

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

We do not operate on a first come, first served basis.  If you want 

more information about why please get in touch. 

This means you may not hear immediately whether or not you have  

    places. 
 

 

You must only request places for your own family.  

For each activity tell us the name and age of the child/young person, 

their main disability, how many parent/carer places, how many         

siblings places you would like and your address. It’s very important 

that you tell us your postcode to make sure we can find you! 
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Contact Us 

DADLG 

 

Vane Tempest Hall 

Maynard’s Row 

Gilesgate 

Durham 

DH1 1QF 
 

07592 366454 

dadlg08@gmail.com 

Request places by email or phone and 
we will contact you to let you know if 
we can allocate you places. 

We do not operate on a first come, 
first served  basis. Contact us if you 
would like to know why. 

FIND US ON 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Www.dadlg.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DADLG  

DURHAM 

 

 

 

 

 

@dadlgdurham 

 

 


